Please join us for a fun and informative Welcome Event on Tuesday, August 9th from
3:00-4:00 pm at Green Valley school!

At this event you’ll have the opportunity to connect with other GV families and discover
ways in which you can get involved in this amazing community. And avoid those first
day jitters by stopping by your new classroom and having a quick chat with your
teacher!

Snacks and beverages will be served. Cool Beads Ice Cream will be served.
Cash, credit and Venmo will be accepted.

Hope to see you there!
Green Valley PTA



